
i V' 's ,

\'\;,o

f5 "8 0%,'o,
.

s' UNITED STATES

;.'-[,; m ' 'g NUCLE AR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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CHAIRMAN

The llonorable Antonio l.opez
Associate Director
flational Preparedness Directorate
Federal Emergency Management Agency
500 C Street, S. W., Poom 524
Washington, D. C. 20472

D e a r fir . l.opez:

I on responding to your letter of flovember 30, 1990,
requesting the Nuclear R<:gulatory Commission to review two
draf t Federal Preparedness Circulars dealing with " Emergency
Succession to Key Positions of Federal Departments and
Agencies" and " Delegation of Emergency Authorities."

We appreciate the opportunity to review the draf ts. We have
no comments.

Sincerely,

{ - O&
Kenneth M. Carr
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